
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Early morning concrete pour at the newly constructed Asset Maintenance & 
Management (AM&M) building site – 17 December and 22 December 2020 

Dear Neighbour,   
 
The Ara Tūhono - Pūhoi to Warkworth Project will be carrying out an early morning concrete 
pour at the Asset Maintenance & Management (AM&M) building site next to State Highway 1 
(SH1) between Hudson Road and the Kaipara Flats Road/Goatley Road intersection, 
Warkworth. 
 
The pours are planned to take place on Thursday 17th December and Tuesday 22nd 
December 2020 from 3:00am. Each pour will take up to five hours to complete. The project 
team will be pouring the workshop floor slab and retaining wall footing during this time.  
 
Traffic on SH1 will not be affected during these works however, neighbours may notice 
increased activity in the area and some noise during these works. The team will work hard to 
minimise disruptions and noise monitoring will be undertaken; we thank you for your 
patience and support while we complete this important work. 
 

 
*We’ve highlighted in red above the area we will be working in 

 
If you have any concerns or questions about these works, please do not hesitate to contact 
our communications team via email: info@nx2group.com or our 24/7 freephone: 0508 7295 
4636.  
 
Noho ora mai/Stay safe,  
 
The Stakeholder & Communications Team 
Fletcher/Acciona Joint Venture on behalf of NX2
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